
E-Mail: 2006-3: FY07 State Budget Language Regarding EA Presumptive Eligibility 
 
The FY07 state budget language identifies a change in EA presumptive eligibility.  As a 
result of this change, effective immediately, if shelter benefits were terminated on an EA-
Presumptive AU and the EA AU appeals the termination timely, the EA AU is eligible to 
receive aid pending the appeal.  
 
Additional instructions will be issued. 
 
Thank you. 
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